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Golf is fun even when it is hot! Our ladies club members have great stamina and perseverance to 

play when temperatures have been above the average. Thanks to everyone that has made the 

effort to join in the Tuesday Playdays and Club events. Our Mid-Season luncheon was delightful. 

The Match Play Tournament was won by Renee’ Walker with second place going to Laurie 

Humphries. The Couples’ Championship was exciting with two Flights. Winners are listed: 

Mohawk Flight: Low Gross- Keith Goff and Tara Eckenrode, Low Net- Lori and James 

Dierssen; Madora Flight: Low Gross- Jackie Luckey and Bruce Walker, Low Net- Nancy 

Bartlett and Randy Magliano 
 

The PPWGC Board met. Agendas and minutes are posted on the Bulletin Board in the Locker 

Room. We are exploring the option of additional forward tee placements. A survey is posted for 

your use so that we can gather information. The next day to play these tees is August 14. We 

hope to have a formal proposal regarding these Tee placement options to present to 

PPWGC members at our October 3 Awards Luncheon. The Nominating Committee is 

seeking ladies that are interested in serving for 2019. 

 

Toontown In the Pines Invitational is quickly approaching. Registration opens August 5 with 

Tournament play on August 6 and 7. There is still time to get a team registered- so don’t wait 

any longer. Register your team now! For all of those ladies that have a team, please check with 

your members to learn if any vegetarian meals are needed. Let Jennifer Zumbro know ASAP. 

Thank you to everyone for volunteering to work on the Invitational. Your generous gifts of time, 

talent and leadership are much appreciated.  

 

The Club Championship and Handicap Championship Tournaments are scheduled for the same 

dates: August 21, 22 and 28. This is a fun way to join together using all of our golf skills and 

some luck! Sign up in the Locker Room.  

 

We have received a request from the PP Men’s Club for volunteers to help with the Mountain 

Classic on September 7 and 8. Please contact Jennifer Zumbro if you are interested or sign up in 

the Locker Room.  

 

Hope to see you all out on the course and don’t forget to “Sand and Seed” to keep the course in 

great shape for our tournaments. Please join us for the after-golf event on August 28 to celebrate 

our Tournament winners. 

 

Judy Rossi 

Captain  

 


